
TIME: 7:00 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JUNE 15, 1992 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
councilmembers c. Mark Kingseed 

Mark Beasley 
J. V. Stone 
James Singer 
Sally Beals 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
Assistant City Manager Michael Haverland 
City Engineer Norbert Hoffman 
City Planner Alan Schwab 

Chairmanship of the Centerville Arts Commission was briefly 
discussed by Council. Mayor Heintz pointed out the fact that it 
was the intent in 1991 that the Chairmanship change on a yearly 
basis. This matter was delayed until a future Work Session 
Meeting. 

Mr. Haverland reviewed a proposed Resolution through which 
the City of Centerville gives consent to the Director of 
Transportation, state of Ohio, to resurface state Route 48 from 
Edenhurst Road to Alexandersville-Bellbrook Road and State Route 
725 from the Centerville Corporation Line to State Route 48. Mr. 
Hoffman described that area of roadway to be improved. 

Mr. Haverland, Mr. Hoffman and Mr. Schwab reviewed for 
Council a proposed Resolution establishing a procedure for the 
City to solicit bids for the Construction of the Yankee Trace 
Golf Course. 

Mr. Haverland and Mr. Hoffman outlined for Council the bid 
submitted by the L. P. Cavett Company for the 1992 street 
resurfacing program in the City of Centerville in the amount of 
$568,735 . 00. They recommended that the total amount not exceed 
$600,000.00 thus providing for some contingencies through the 
resurfacing process. 

Mr. Haverland explained the need for staffing at Benham's 
Grove for the remainder of 1992: assistance needed for public 
bookings. Council concurred that this matter be discussed 
further at the next Council Work Session Meeting. Upon request 
of Council, Mr. Haverland will submit a job description for the 
Director of Recreational Services. 



Discussion followed relative to a proposed Ordinance to 
amend the Personnel Ordinance making certain provisions for the 
City Manager. Mr. Farquhar clarified questions of Council 
relative to this proposed legislation. 

~~-~~ 
'lrarliyn J~McLaugh~ -
Clerk of council 


